
Hello, 

This message serves as my letter of interest to continue serving on the BAAQMD Board of Directors for a 

full term. 

I was appointed to the BAAQMD Board of Directors in April of 2022. Since that time, I have taken on a 

leadership role with the Air District, including serving on the Legislative and Community Equity Health 

and Justice Committees. I have worked to connect our County and cities with grants from BAAQMD to 

aid with public health and climate resiliency efforts. Additionally, I served in a leadership role as part of 

the subcommittee leading the appointment of a new executive officer for the Air District. 

This year, I am continuing my leadership on the Board, tentatively appointed as a member of the 

Finance and Administration Committee, as well as Vice Chair of the Mobile Source and Climate Impacts 

Committee. 

I currently serve as Councilmember for the City of Campbell, with deep experience in regional 

governance, and have worked professionally at all levels of government, including local, state, 

and federal. 

As a proud first-generation college graduate and the child of immigrants, I graduated Yale 

University and Duke Divinity School, and attend the Haas School of Business at UC Berkeley. My 

work on public policy thought leadership and research on American history has been published 

in TIME magazine, Sacramento Bee, America, National Catholic Reporter, Teen Vogue, and 

more. 

I would be thrilled to build upon the work of the past year to continue serving the residents of 

Santa Clara County on the important issues before the Air District. 

I am available at sergiol@campbellca.gov or 408-660-0547. Thank you for your consideration. 

 Sergio Lopez 

Councilmember 

City of Campbell 

(408) 660-0547 
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